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Comments: I am writing to share my support, along side the Black Hills Clean Water Alliance to preserve 20,000+

acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed. I support the actions to require mining companies to

withdraw this area. To be clear, I support the Withdrawal! 

 

Pristine and critical habitat continues to be lost to the tragic appetite of capitalism, if there is a chance to slow that

down, and even stop this destruction, I want to see the USDA Forest Service exert any power they have to

ensure the Black Hills are protected from toxic mining and development.  I am reiterating my desire that the

USDAFS  expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior. Thank you --Megan


